
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To:  ALL PRIME LINE DISTRIBUTORS 

From:  Walter Rieck 
Date: 6/21/2018 

Subject: VP Fuel – Sportsman Container Warranty Form 

 

In an effort to maintain high quality standards, Prime Line is implementing a revised warranty procedure 
for alleged defective VP Sportsman Containers. Attached you will find the warranty form & instructions for 
processing alleged defective claims on VP Sportsman Containers. 
 
Thank you for your support of Prime Line. 
  
Good Selling, 
 

 
Walter Rieck 
National Sales & Training Manager 
 


